



## Your School Needs You!

## **PSA AGM Meeting**

The PSA would like to thank everyone who volunteered their time to assist to help organise the many events which have taken place during the last academic year (i.e. disco's, film and quiz nights, canoe trip, Christmas Fair, Barn Dance, Halloween Fair, Sports Day).

Thank you to all parent/guardians for allowing your children to take part in the events we have organised, whether dropping your child/children to a disco, baking cakes for Sports Day, entering a team for the quiz night or buying ice pops after school. The money raised has been put towards purchasing new music equipment, books, given to assist with school trips for each class and to help provide a wonderful send off for those in year 6 leaving the school for secondary school.

The money raised by the PSA really does make a massive difference to the school which is why it is so important to have parents/guardians volunteer to run this important committee.

If you would like to get involved in the PSA either as a committee member or volunteer, you are welcome to join us at our annual AGM meeting on **Monday 28<sup>th</sup> October 2019 at 7:00pm in Class 4** at the school. Whether you are a new parent to the school wanting to get to know other parents or a parent who has fresh ideas, we welcome everyone.

## **Current Committee Members**:

Chair: Michelle O'Neill (children in classes 2 and 3);

Vice Chair: Leanne Wickett (children in class 2 and class 4); Treasurer: Liz Palmer (children in reception and class 2); and

Secretary: Claire Todd (children in class 2 and class 3).

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Michelle O'Neill PSA Chair